From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP **Sent:** Monday, 24 April 2017 2:41 PM

To: zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au; Sophie Margaret Whish (Sophie.Whish@ablawyers.com.au);

admin@afei.org.au

Subject: AM2014/282 Racing Clubs Events Award 2010 - 4 Yearly Review

Dear Parties,

I refer to the Racing Clubs Events Award 2010.

Please see attached <u>Report</u> and updated <u>Technical and Drafting Summary</u> and <u>Proposed Substantive</u> <u>Summary</u> for your consideration.

The parties are to indicate **by 5.00pm on Monday, 8 May 2017** whether they wish to make any amendments to any of the attached documents.

Kind regards,

Suzie Kairouz

Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik

Fair Work Commission

Tel: (03) 8656 4528 Fax: (03) 9555 0401

chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au

11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000 GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001

www.fwc.gov.au